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Summer Term Curriculum Overview - Year 3  (2021) 
English  

Reading 

 To continue to improve their fluency and 
comprehension skills.  

 To improve their knowledge of types of words, 
noticing links between sound and spelling.  

 To be encouraged to develop positive reading 
attitudes, understanding what they have read.  

 To experience a wide range of texts including 
stories, non-fiction texts and poetry. 

Writing 

 To continue to improve their spelling through 
weekly practise.  

 To increase the legibility, consistency and 
quality of their handwriting.  

 To be taught to plan, draft, write, evaluate and 
edit their own writing, in a range of genres and 
styles. 

Grammar and punctuation 

 To learn how to use speech marks correctly in 
their writing.  

 To be able to identify and recognise more word 
types including prepositions and conjunctions.  

 To be able to identify word families.  
 To learn to vary their writing by using a range of 

openers and conjunctions. 

Mathematics 
 

Number 
 Count in multiples of 4, 8, 50 and 100 
 Identify, represent and estimate different 

numbers fractions 
 Solve number and word problems 
Fractions 
 Compare and order fractions  
 Unit and non-unit fractions 
 Recognise that tenths arise from dividing objects 

into ten equal parts 
 Recognise equivalent  
 Recognise and use fractions as numbers 
 Add and subtract fractions with the same 

denominator 
Calculations 
 Add and subtract numbers mentally 
 Add and subtract numbers with up to three 

digits 
 Write and calculate mathematical statements for 

multiplication and division using the 
multiplication facts they know 

 Solve problems involving multiplication and 
division 

Geometry and Measures 
 Measure, compare, add and subtract lengths, 

weights and capacity. 
 Identify shapes (2D & 3D) by their properties. 
 Finding the area and perimeter of a shape 
Statistics  
 Draw and interpret pictograms 
 Draw and interpret bar charts 
 Make tally charts  
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Science 
 
Pupils will be taught to use practical scientific 
methods, processes and skills to learn about the 
following topics: 
 
Saving the World  
 Pupils will be investigating rainforests around 

the world.  
 They will research deforestation and 

sustainability.  
 
Shake It 
 The formation of molecules in solids, liquids and 

gases  
 How we can change milk into a solid  
 What happens when butter is heated  
 About the behaviour of gases in liquids  
 Which solids will dissolve in a liquid  
 About the science of making milkshakes In 

international learning:  
 Understanding why milk is scarce in some 

countries 

R.E. 
 

Pupils will follow the ‘Come and See’ scheme  
 
Energy 
 How people give and share energy. 
 The gifts of the Holy Spirit. 

 
Choices 
 How communities and individuals can make 

choices about their behaviour. 
 How God helps us to make the right choices. 

 
Special Places 
 How everyone has a special place 
 How there are many special places all over the 

world associated with God and holy people. 
 
Year 3 will also look at Islam this term, focusing on 
the key features of places of worship. 

History/Geography 
 

Saving Our World 
 Learn about the location of rainforests around 

the world.  
 Explore the climates and environments of 

different countries, and produce fact files for 
their own rainforest.  

 Learn how to read maps, using grid references. 
 

Art/Design Technology 
 

 Taught to improve their techniques in drawing, 
painting and collage.  

 They will plan, construct and evaluate their 
work. (Linked to their Geography work, create a 
3D rainforests and an animal collage.) 

 

P.E. 
 

Football 
 Develop skills in dribbling, passing and shooting. 
 Develop skills in finding and using space to keep 

the ball 
 Learn how to outwit opponents and score in 

modified games. 

Music 
 

 Learn about the language of music through 
playing the glockenspiel.  

 Begin to recognise notes and their meanings.  



 
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School and Nursery 

Headteacher: Mrs Janet Mullally 

 

 

  

Windermere Road, Southend-on-Sea, Essex SS1 2RF 
Telephone: 01702 468052  Email:office@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk 

 Working in pairs and small teams to improve all 
skills related to team work. 
 

Athletics 
 Concentrate on developing good running, 

jumping and throwing technique 
 Take part in set challenges for distance and time.  
  

Computing 
 
 Discuss how to communicate safely on the 

internet.  
 Learn to write emails and create a presentation 

which they will share through email.  
 How to collect and analyse data by using digital 

charts and graphs.   

PSHE 
 

 Discuss topics such as Stranger Danger and who 
they could help them in these incidents.  

 Discuss how to manage their feeling  
 Discuss and learn about the dangers of 

hazardous substances. 

 


